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March	14,	2018	
	
Kirsten	Walli	
Board	Secretary	
Ontario	Energy	Board	
2300	Yonge	Street		
P.O.	Box	2319	
Toronto,	Ontario	
M4P	1E4	
	
Dear	Ms.	Walli:	
	
Re:	EB-2017-0049	–	Hydro	One	Networks	Inc.	–	2018-2022	Rates	–	Technical	Conference	Undertakings	
	
We	are	representing	the	Consumers	Council	of	Canada	in	the	above-referenced	proceeding.		Earlier	
today	Mr.	Nettleton,	of	behalf	of	Hydro	One	Networks	Inc.	(“HON”),	wrote	a	letter	to	the	Ontario	Energy	
Board	(”OEB”)	seeking	clarification	on	the	status	of	any	further	Technical	Conference	questions	from	the	
Council	regarding	HON’s	Panel	3.		Please	be	advised	that	following	a	review	of	the	transcript	the	Council	
has	no	further	Technical	Conference	questions	for	HON.	We	apologize	for	any	confusion	this	may	have	
caused	for	HON.				
	
Yours	truly,	
	
Julie E. Girvan 
	
Julie E. Girvan 
	

CC:	 HON,	Regulatory	Affairs	
G.	Nettleton,	McCarthy	Tetrault	
All	parties	

	


